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Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School is looking and feeling very Christmassy and we are also in full swing with our Christmas 

Shows; thank you to all the parents/carers that have been into school to support our pupils.  Please 

check the school diary on the website for any additional events; there is one event though that is 

top secret!  

 

Christmas Lunch: 

Our Christmas Lunch is on Monday 19th December, if you would like your child to have a Christmas 

Lunch today is the last day to order.  Payment can be made on Parent Pay. 

 

Online Parents’/Carers Evening: 

Thank you to parents/carers who attended the online parents evening; it is a valuable opportunity to 

hear about your child’s progress.  If you haven’t spoken to your child’s class teacher please do so. 

 

Cold Weather: 

The region is experiencing a ‘cold snap’ please ensure that your child comes to school suitably 

dressed with gloves, hat etc. 

 

School Grid: 

There are still a number of parents/carers who have not set up an account on School Grid, if your 

child is in Year 1 – Year 6 and on a school lunch you need to have an account to order a school meal.  

Please can we ask you to do this as your child will be given the default sandwich lunch if one isn’t 

picked in advance? 

 

Dogs: 

If you need to walk your dog to school, they MUST be carried whilst on the school grounds. 

 

Christmas Decorations/Tops: 

On Monday 19th December, your child can come to school in a Christmas decorated top or a 

Christmas Jumper; there is no requirement to go out and purchase anything specifically for this day. 

 

Christmas Vouchers: 

Parents/carers who are in receipt of free school meals should now have received an email with a link 

to download a £30.00 voucher per child. 
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Christmas Hampers: 

With the severe increases to the cost of living, the decision has been made not to hold our usual 

Christmas Hamper Raffle this year.  However, as a staff we have donated items for three hampers 

(one for Early Years, one for Key Stage 1 and one for Key Stage 2) and one lucky family from each 

key Stage will be randomly picked to receive this gift from myself and my team! 

 

Christmas Parties: 

All food and drinks will be purchased by school so parents/carers do not have to donate any items. 

 

Change of Venue: 

Due to the weather the Class 5/6 and Class 6 Christmas Carol Concert will now be taking place in the 

school hall and not in our Church. 

 

Magic Breakfast Bagels: 

Last month I let you know that due to increasing costs Magic Breakfast was reducing its supply of 

bagels to us.  Yesterday I received an email to say that they will stop bagel deliveries to some 

schools completely.  I am pleased to tell you that we are not one of those schools and our Magic 

Breakfast Bagels will continue in the New Year! 

I would like to thank Magic Breakfast for choosing us; as I know giving out the bagels every day by 

the office that pupils rush up the path for a bagel!   

 

Take a look at our new Christmas 2022 page on our school website: 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/christmas-2022/132565  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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